
Letter received by Dr Kathryn Simpson 

 

From: radavarga@gmail.com 

Sent: 15 November 2020 10:02 am 

To: Kathryn.Simpson@glasgow.ac.uk 

Cc: grants@eadh.org 

Subject: EADH SMALL GRANTS - DECISION 

 

Dear Kathryn, 

  

On behalf of the Small Grants Committee and the European Association for Digital 

Humanities Executive Committee, it is my pleasure to inform you that your application has 

been selected for funding in the EADH Small Grants Scheme. Your application was selected 

from a pool of 32 high-quality applications covering a wide spectrum of topics.  

 

As an EADH Small Grants holder, you are requested to sign an agreement with EADH which 

we will send to you in the coming days. Through this agreement, you will commit to 

accomplishing the goals laid out in your proposal within one year from the public 

announcement and to submitting a report at the end of this period. The report (1,000 to 1,500 

words) should address the goals listed in the original proposals as well as present its scientific 

outcomes. In the case that an event has been sponsored or equipment has been purchased, you 

must attach an itemized original receipts to your report. The report will be published on the 

EADH website. The financial support provided by EADH through the Small Grants Scheme 

must be acknowledged on scientific products co-financed through this scheme, in the 

Acknowledgments section of a given publication and/or through the use of a logo (e.g. by 

displaying the EADH logo on a slide presentation). We also invite you to present the results of 

your project next September 2021, in conjunction with the EADH Conference in Krasnoyarsk, 

Russia, but we will get back at you with details on this aspect as well.  

  

Congratulations again on being awarded an EADH Small Grant. We look forward to seeing 

the results of your work in 2021! 

  

With all best wishes,  

  

The EADH Small Grants Committee 

Rada Varga, Chair 

Anna-Maria Sichani 

Merisa Martinez 

 

--- 

Dr. Rada Varga 

Scientific Researcher at STAR-UBB Institute, 

Babes-Bolyai University, Cluj-Napoca 

Phone.: +40766/638283; Web: http://romans1by1.com/ 
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